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Comments: Please reconsider the decision to permit intensive logging in Telephone Gap, part of the Green

Mountain National Forest. I am a resident of Addison County, and enjoy the nearby forests and waterways. I am

concerned that this extensive project threatens such a large portion of the roadless area of this parcel, and thus

threatens one of the largest wildlands and wildlife corridors. Another 

byproduct of the logging venture could be degrading the headwaters of several waterways, including the Otter

Creek.

 

Please also consider the environmental importance of old growth and mature forests, which absorb and store a

substantial amount of carbon. 

 

Thanks for getting comments from and listening to the community most affected by this logging  project.


